
Oak Hill Area Chamber of Commerce 

Annual Pumpkin Walk 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, October 15, 2016 at 7:30 PM 

Central Memorial Park.  

 

To participate, people can either use their own pumpkin or go to    

Piggly Wiggly in Oak Hill beginning October 1 and ask for a free 

pumpkin donated by the Chamber, carve the pumpkin, and bring the 

carved pumpkin to Central Memorial Park between 5:00 and 6:30 PM 

on October 15. 

 

The Chamber will use all carved pumpkins to form a lighted Pumpkin 

Walk around the park beginning at 7:30 PM. The Chamber will place 

the pumpkins around the park, provide the light, and do the actual 

lighting. All people need to do is bring their carved pumpkin to the 

park between 5:00 and 6:30 PM. Free apple cider and cookies will be 

available starting at 7:30 PM. People may take their pumpkin home at 

the end of the event. Free pumpkins are available one per child less 

than 18 years of age. Parents can help their children paint or carve 

their pumpkin. 

 

Children who participate will have a chance to win a prize in three    

categories: Best Carved Pumpkin, Best Painted Pumpkin, Scariest 

Pumpkin, Funniest Pumpkin, and Best of Show Pumpkin. 

 


